Dear Sir/Madam

| am writing as a wife of an Ex Serviceman. | am extremely concerned over the proposed changes to
be implemented next year by the Government to bring military superannuation under the same
umbrella as other Commonwealth employees.

| cannot see how these two superannuation’s can be compared. My husband serviced his country
for 21 years. In this time he served overseas and although he was one of the lucky ones who does
not have any problems resulting from his time, the point of the matter is that “he did serve his
country”.

| am only asking that we get fair and equal representation on the committee. To me it seems very
biased to one side. All military personnel whether still serving or ex servicemen and women deserve
special consideration and | ask that you support our request for swift intervention of this proposed
change.

Yours sincerely

Gay Zajer





